
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem urges Ministry of Foreign Affairs to follow up on
Iraqi refugee’s situation stuck at Belorussian-European borders

Sayyid Ammar A-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, called the Ministry of

Foreign Affairs to follow up on the situation of the Iraqi refugees that are stuck at the

Belarusian borders and some other neighboring European countries. H.E. stressed establishing

communication channels with them.

His Eminence in a statement on November 13, 2021; stressed the necessity of considering the

refugees' issue as a national and humanitarian one and it can not be overlooked. While

expressing his agony towards the pictures that portray the humanitarian crisis that Iraqi

refugees are undergoing with the weather’s low temperatures and the suffering of women and

children


